
Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Long Range Plans for Bulk Power Supply Facilities for 2009
DE 09-085, Public Service Company of New Hampshire
DE 09-086, National Grid/Granite State Electric Company
DE 09-087, New Hampshire Electric Cooperative, Inc.
DE 09-088, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

Dear Director Howland:

Consistent with past practice, the Energy Facility Site Evaluation Committee
hereby delegates to the Public Utilities Commission its responsibilities under RSA 162-
H: 18 for summarizing and making public the annual updated long range plans for the
above-referenced bulk power supply facilities.
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Michael J. Walls

Thomas S. Burack, Chairman, EFSEC
Thomas B. Getz, Vice-Chairman, EFSEC
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The State of New Hampshire
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Thomas S. Burack, Commissioner

August 7, 2009

Sincerely,

Assistant Commissioner

On behalfof the

Energy Facility Site Evaluation Committee


